
ASHEVILLE SUB VETS MONTHLY MEETING 
JUNE 3, 2014 
 
THE MEETING WAS CALLED TO OREDER AT 1800 HOURS 
OPENING PRAYER 
TOLLING OF THE BOATS 
THE SECRETARYS MINUTES WHERE CORRECTED WITH THE CORRRECTED DATE OF THE MEETING AND ACCEPTED. 
TREASURES REPORT READ AND ACCEPTED. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
BASE COMMANDER REPORTED 
ALL WENT WELL WITH MOONSHINE MOUNTAIN. 
ALONG WITH THE SEA CADETS THE TAPS AND BAGPIPES WHERE GREATLY APPRECIATED. 
THE MEMORIAL SERVICE ON MAY 26TH WITH CAPTAIN DOUGLAS BRADLEY OF THE USS ASHEVILLE WAS A 
WELCOMED EVENT BY THE CITY AND THE BASE. 
THE CAPTAIN THREW OUT THE FIRST BALL AT THE TOURISTS BASEBALL GAME AND ON TUESDAY WE HAD A 
WONDERFUL DINNER AT CHESTNUTS. 
BASE COB GENE JOHNSTON REPORTED ON THE MAY 24TH MEMORIAL DEDICATION PLAQUE AT THE WASHINGTON 
EVENT WAS WELL ATTENDED AND A LARGE SUM OF MONEY WAS RAISED FOR THE BUILDING OF THE MEMORIAL. 
MAY 26TH WAS THE PARADE WITH OUR FLOAT IN ATTENDANCE. 
THE PROPERTY AT MOONSHINE MOUNTAIN STATUS WAS DISCUSSED AND WE WHERE INFORMED THAT AN 
EASEMENT WAS IN THE PROCESS. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
OUR SECRETARY STEPPED DOWN WITH REGRET AND JIM SEACORD WAS APPOINTED TO FILL THE TERM FOR NOW. 
HOLLAND CLUB DUES WILL BE PAID BY THE BASE AT $1.00 PER MEMBER IF THE MEMBER IS IN HARDSHIP. 
THE BASE PINIC WAS DISCUSSED AND A LOCATION WAS DONATED BY A MEMBERS RELATIVE. 
PLANS FOR A DATE WHERE DISCUSSED BUT NOT MADE IN STONE AS OF THIS MEETING. THE BASE MEMBERS WILL 
BE POLLED. 
THE EVENT AT THE AIRMUSEUM IN ASHEBORO ON JUNE 7TH WAS BROUGHT UP FOR THE MEMBERS PLEASURE. 
AUGUST 5TH IS THE NEW LONDON PIG PICKIN 
THANK YOU CARDS AND PLAQUES TO BE MADE FOR THOSE THAT HAVE HELPED THE BASE. 
TOM BEECH MOTION FOR OR BASE TO HAVE BUSINESS CARDS MADE UP TO PASS OUT IN GENERAL WITH BASE 
INFO AND MEETING INFORMATION  SEC AND PASSED. 
IT WAS BROUGHT UP TO CHANGE OUR MEETING NOVEMBER A DISCUSSION INSUED AND WAS THE THOUGHT 
WAS TO LEAVE IT AS IS. 
THE COMMANDER MENTIONED THAT PARADE SEASON IS UPON US AND WE SHOULD ATTEND WHERE EVER WE 
CAN IF POSSIBLE. 
HE WOULD ALSO LIKE TO HAVE A MEET AND GREET WITH THE GOLDEN CORNER BASE. 
 
GOOD OF THE ORDER: 
THOSE HAVING BIRTHDAYS WHER BROUGHT UP. 
TALK ABOUT A BASE HISTORIAN WAS DISCUSSED TO BE POUGHT ABOUT AND BE BROUGHT UP AT ANOTHER 
MEETING. 
THE LADIES FLAG STARS ARE AVAILABLE FOR THOSE THAT WOULD LIKE TO HAVE SOME TO HAND OUT. 
IT WAS REQUESTED TO GET ON THE LIST FOR THE 2014 ASHEVILLE PARADE AND BORROW THE FLOAT AGAIN. 
THE CLOSING PRAYER WAS READ. 
THE MEETING WAS MOTION TO CLOSE AND SECONDED 
THE MEETING WAS CLOSED AT 1930 HOURS 
RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED 
JAMES A SEACORD III 
ACTING SECRETARY 


